
Welcome 
to Year 4! 



THE BUILDING AND YOUR PEGS

Your parents will 
receive 

communication 
soon with further 

instructions on 
where to go/where 

to meet your 
teacher on the 

first day back in 
September.

In the Year 3 and 4 building, the Year four classrooms 
can be found in the lower corridor with our pegs set up 
just outside our doors.  

We usually enter 
through the back doors 

of the Year 3 and 4 
building

We have a lovely 
outside space we 

get to use!



ITEMS YOU WILL NEED
• PE will take place twice a week. Please bring in your PE kit in as soon as 

possible, these can be left on your peg at school.

Please remember to clearly label all of your belongings including 
jumpers and PE kits!!

• Don’t forget to bring a pencil case with all important equipment.

(pencils, eraser, sharpener and colouring pencils) 

• Please bring in your Year 3 reading books so that they can be returned 
to their year group!

The following slides will tell you who your new year 4 teacher is 
when you come back to school in September. 



4S – Mrs Madan and Ms Meragi
I am really looking forward to welcoming you all to 
Year 4 in September! Its going to be a very exciting 
year with lots to look forward to such as  learning 

about a famous artist; Gustav Klimt who has 
produced some amazing art work and reading an 

exciting text about Dragons in english. 

I have been told by Miss Pathak that you are all 
amazingly, hard working children and I can’t wait 

for you to show me your talent! 

I hope you have a lovely, restful Summer break and I 
look forward to seeing you all very soon.

Take care and stay safe! 

Mrs Madan –

Class Teacher

Ms Meragi -

LSA



4R- Miss Rhodes and Mrs Rapisardi

Hi 4R,

We cannot wait to welcome you to year 4 in 
September! Miss Hyrsky has told us such lovely 
things about you all and we are so excited for 

the upcoming year! 

We have some wonderful topics coming up, we 
will be learning about the amazing water cycle in 

topic and states of matter in science! 

Be sure to bring your best attitude to learning 
and your appetite for fun! (Because we’ll be 

having lots of it)

Have a brilliant summer and we will see you 
soon!

From Miss Rhodes and Mrs Rapisardi x

With 1:1 Ms WrightMiss Rhodes – Class 

Teacher

Mrs Rapisardi

- LSAMs Wright 

– 1:1



4M – Ms McKenzie and Ms Budwal
Hello 4M,

I’m really excited to have you in my class next term! 
You are going to have so much fun learning and 

being in the year 4 classrooms. Ms Ramdeen has 
told us that you are the most hardworking children 
and I can’t wait to see your talents in Year 4. In Year 
4, you will have lots to look forward to as we have a 
range of exciting topics; Charlie and the Chocolate 

Factory in English and a Road Trip across America in 
Geography!  

Enjoy the summer and I cannot wait to teach you 
next year! Stay Safe,

Ms Mckenzie and Ms BudwalMs McKenzie –

Class Teacher

Ms Budwal –

LSA



NOTICES – anything else?
There are lots of ways to get competitive and rewarded in 
Year 4 for good behaviour and outstanding work! We have 
house points, reward charts, certificates, stickers and 

many more exciting things for you to win! 

We can’t wait to get learning! 



We can’t wait 
to see you all 
in September!


